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NEED TO BE 

 IDENTIFIED 
 

 

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is actively investigating a grand theft that 
occurred on August 17

th
 at approximately 2:00 P.M. The incident took place at Crown 

Wine and Spirits located at 1645 Cordova Road in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

The suspects entered the business and removed several bottles of wine and liquor, 
concealing them inside their pants, as they exited the store. The suspects made no 
attempt to purchase the merchandise, walking pass all of the store registers with the 
merchandise in their possession. The items that were stolen value approximately one 
thousand dollars.  
 

The suspects are described as: 
- H/M, approximately 20-25 years of age, approximately 5’08” to 5’10” in height, 

and approximately 140lbs to 160 lbs in weight. The suspect was wearing a white 
collared shirt and blue jeans.  

- H/M, approximately 25-30 years of age, approximately 5’06” to 5’08” in height, 
and approximately 120 lbs to 140 lbs. The suspect was wearing a dark blue 
collared shirt and blue jeans.  

 

Detectives are urging anyone with information regarding the identity of the suspects or 
details regarding this incident to contact Detective Tracy Muvdi at 954-828-5704.  
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